
Minutes of Neighbourhood Plan meeting via “Teams”, October 25th, 2023 

 
Attendees: Cheryl Tyler, Nick Beedie, Amanda potter, Jo Scrutton & Jacob 
Parker-Henry. 
 
Apologies: Christine Sykes 
 
 
Amanda and Jo explained that Oliver has left for Cambridgeshire and Jacob 
is taking on that role. He was formerly involved in the NPs for Kirkheaton and 
Lepton. 
Amanda shared the Holme Valley mapping( we can view maps on Kirklees 
website and she will send us the link). 
Amanda made it clear that irrespective of zoom level used the boundary lines 
must be in exactly the same place. We must also ensure that boundaries go 
through roads and not buildings. 
There was then a general discussion about the latest design Code document. 
Jo Scutton apologised for only being able to get their notes/comments to us 
yesterday. 
It was agreed that Nick, Christine and Cheryl would have another Teams 
meeting ASAP to keep momentum to discuss the notes and comments made 
by the planning team. Nick mentioned that we are seeking a new Planning 
Consultant but no names were disclosed. 
Nick said that his design Code document was intended to be “ a rich menu of 
details” from which we could pull out items for the policies. It was said that we 
need to drill down down to simple notes ( policies) for planning application 
clarity. 


